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RESIGNATION OF EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

The board (the “Board”) of directors (the “Director(s)”) of Kingkey Financial International 
(Holdings) Limited (the “Company”) hereby announces that with effect from 17 June 
2025, Ms. Cheung Pui Ki Gloria (張佩琪) (“Ms. Cheung”) has tendered her resignation as 
an executive Director of the Company in order to devote more time to her other business 
commitment.

Ms. Cheung has confirmed that she has no disagreement with the Board and there is no other 
matter relating to her resignation that needs to be brought to the attention of the shareholders 
of the Company.

The Board would like to express its gratitude to Ms. Cheung for her valuable contributions to 
the Company during her tenure of office.

By order of the Board
Kingkey Financial International (Holdings) Limited

Mong Cheuk Wai
Chairman and Executive Director

Hong Kong, 17 June 2025

As at the date of this announcement, the executive Directors are Mr. Mong Cheuk Wai and 
Mr. Leung Siu Kee; and the independent non-executive Directors are Ms. Mak Yun Chu, Mr. 
Hung Wai Che and Mr. Chan Ting Fung.


